
  

 

 

 

      February 5, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
PO Box 45585 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0585 
 

Re:  Docket Nos. 09-057-T01 and 08-057-11 
 
Dear Julie: 
 

In compliance with Commission procedures, the Company hereby files Docket 09-057-
T01 requesting tariff changes.  This filing is to comply with the Commission order in Docket 08-
057-11, In the Matter of the Investigation and the Consolidation of Dockets of the Formal 
Complaints against Questar Gas Company Relating to Back-Billing.  Section 8.02, Billing 
Procedures, of the tariff has been changed to comply with this order.  Attached please find a 
copy of the revised tariff sheets. 
 

Upon receipt of a Commission order, the Company will issue an advice letter to its Utah 
Tariff Holders of Record informing them of this tariff change. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Barrie L. McKay 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 

 


